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OPAL parent assembly and 

play with your child day – 

Wednesday 16th July  
After the last successful parents’ OPAL 
afternoon, we would like to invite parents 

again into school to meet with Charlotte 
Derry (our OPAL mentor) who will talk 

through the OPAL process with you first 
in the school hall then you will have the 

chance to meet with your child and play 
with them on our playgrounds/ field. You 

can either attend at 9am or 2:30pm. 
Both sessions will be the same so you 

only need to attend one. We will send a 

Class Dojo message out closer to the 
time to remind you. OPAL stands for 

Outdoor Play and Learning.  

 

Mrs Mclean’s maternity 

leave  
Mrs Mclean (formally Miss Cooper) is 

leaving us on Friday 13th June to start 
her maternity leave as her baby is due at 

the start of July. Miss Steadman will be 
covering her class until the end of the 

school year then Miss Coghlan will be 
covering the maternity leave in 

September and working alongside Mrs 

Wright for the year. We wish Mrs McLean 
all the best on her journey into 

motherhood.  
 

Class teachers for 

September  
Your child will meet their new teacher on 
the morning of Thursday 3rd July. We will 

send a letter to you in the next few 
weeks informing you of which teacher 

your child will be with next year.   
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School Update  
Welcome back after the half term holiday. 
We hope you all had a lovely break and are 

well rested ready for the last half term of 
this academic year. 

 

Summer Fair  
We will be having a summer fair this year 
for parents and children to attend on 

Tuesday 22nd July from 3:15pm-5pm. We 
will be sending more information about this 

to you soon as we will be asking for 
donations if you are able to help.  

 

Year 6 high school transition  
Most of our Year 6 pupils will attend their 

new high school on Thursday 3rd July 2025. 
They should make their own way there and 

not come into school first. You should have 
received a letter from the high school with 

more information on for this.  

 

Sports Day 
Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 
23rd July. Parents are invited but you must 

have a ticket with you. A message will be 
sent on Class Dojo to let you know when 

you can collect tickets.  
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2- 

Morning  
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6- Afternoon  

(fingers crossed for dry weather!) You can 
bring a camera to take pictures but they 

must only be of your child and not shared 
on any social media platforms. Thank you.  

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening will take place on 
Thursday 10th July from 3:30pm-6pm. You 

will receive a letter in the next few weeks 
about this.  
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School Trips/ Visits  
 

Thursday 12th June- 2T trip to 
Stamford Park  

 
Friday 13th June – 2V trip to Stamford 

Park  
 

Tuesday 17th June – 6H trip to King 
George’s Playing Field  

 
Friday 20th June- 6B trip to King 

George’s Playing Field 
 

Tuesday 24th June – Year 6 Maya 

workshops in school  
 

Thursday 26th June- Year 4 trip to 
Treak Cliff cavern  

 
Tuesday 1st July- Year 6 trip to 

Cineworld  
 

Friday 18th July- Reception trip to 
Longdendale Forest  

 
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
  
We have a parent governor vacancy for 
anyone interested and wanting to join 

our governing body. You can help to 
make decisions about the school and 

gain a deeper understanding of the 
finances and other aspects of school life. 

The closing date to apply is Friday 11th 
July. Please ask at the school office for 

an application form if you are interested.  
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Miss Pizuti 

Principal  

 
 

 
 

 

Year 6 leavers’ assembly  
The Year 6 pupils will take part in their 

leaving show on Thursday 24th July at 
9:15am and 2pm. The shows will be the 

same, so you only need to attend one. 
 

The Year 6 leavers’ assembly will take 
place on Friday 25th July at 9am. This is 

a more formal assembly where 
certificates will be given out to the 

children. We will send out letters with 

more information on closer to the time. 

 

Nursery and Reception- 

Stay and Play Sessions  
 

Nursery and Reception children starting 
with us in September are encouraged to 

join our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions on the 

following dates:  

Monday 30th June- 3:30pm- 4:15pm 

Monday 7th July- 3:30pm- 4:15pm 

Monday 14th July - 3:30pm- 4:15pm   

We hope to see you there.  

 

Nursery places for 

September   
We still have a few nursery places 

available for this September so if your 
child is already age 3 and you would like 

them to join our nursery, please visit our 
school office and ask for an application 

form before the spaces are filled up.  


